
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

14. ST ALBANS COMMUNITY RESOURCE CENTRE 
 
 (Note: Megan Evans declared an interest in this item and retired from the discussion and voting 

thereon.) 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Advocate seeking the Board’s support for the 

St Albans Community Resource Centre in its bid for Council funding in the Annual Budget for car 
parking at their premises at 1049 Colombo Street. 

 
 The Board decided to approve and support the submission of the St Albans Community Resource 

Centre in their bid to the 2004 Financial Plan for Council funding to purchase property and develop a 
car park for the Centre’s users. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


